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DATE: Friday, 15th November 2013

DURATION: 10 a.m. till 5 p.m.

VENUE: Royal Flemish Academy of Belgium for Science and the Arts, Brussels

THE PARTICIPANTS:
Around 50 to 70 individuals from science, industry and civil society 

throughout Europe who are engaged in food and health, will partici-

pate. 

AGENDA AND METHOD:
This conference will be based on the Open-Space-Technology-Method, 

which was developed in the US in the 1980s with the insight that mutual 

learning is best done with some structure, but with as much freedom as 

possible.

We will work under the heading "Food and Health - Research 2020", and 

right at the start at 10.00 a.m., the participants will develop their own 

agenda according to their areas of interest. They will get up, raise their 

issue and host their own workshop of one hour length during the day. We 

will have several parallel workshop sessions. In the afternoon around 

3pm, the groups will gather again and exchange what they have learned 

and heard and planned about "how to shape the future of research in 

food and health". 

LANGUAGE:
The conference language will be English.

CONFERENCE FEE:
All participants are invited to join the conference without any fee. Food 

and beverages are provided free of charge during the day. Unfortunately 

the organizers can't meet travel or accomodation expenses of the 

participants. In case you have diet or other specific needs, please 

inform us accordingly, and we will take care of it.

REGISTRATION:
Simply  register till 1st of November 2013 with your full 

name and contact details via e-mail to Christian 

Hofmaier (hofmaier@dialogik-expert.de) or Ludger 

Benighaus (benighaus@dialogik-expert.de).

After you have registered, we will send you a                

confirmation of attendance and further information 

concerning travel and hotel recommendations. All 

registrations will be handled on a first-come-first-

served basis. So our advice would be: register as soon 

as possible - places are limited!

Please do not hesitate to contact us in case of any 

further questions.

We will be delighted to welcome you in Brussels, 
and please feel free to distribute this invitation 
among your colleagues, clients and partners.

 In Cooperation with:


